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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE FORT ORD REUSE AUTHORITY BOARD 

TO RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENTS ON 

THE DRAFT FORT ORD BASE REUSE PLAN REASSESSMENT REPORT 

Date:  Tuesday, October 30, 2012 

Time:  6:30 p.m. 

Location:  Carpenters’ Hall       910 2nd Avenue (off Imjin Parkway), Marina 

Purpose of the Meeting:  The meeting is an opportunity for the FORA Board to receive comments from the 
public about a Draft Fort Ord Base Reuse Plan Reassessment Report.  The Reassessment Report was released in 
draft form on October 17, 2012. 

The purpose of the reassessment process is to evaluate the current status of Base Reuse Plan implementation and 
identify a range of options for the FORA Board’s consideration regarding potential future modifications to the plan.   
The reassessment timeline anticipates that the FORA Board will accept a Final Reassessment Report in December 
and begin deliberations on potential policy options and modifications to the Base Reuse Plan in 2013. 

The potential policy options and modifications outlined in the Draft Reassessment Report are primarily based on 
information previously presented in the reassessment’s Scoping Report. The Scoping Report included a review of 
Base Reuse Plan implementation, an analysis of current and projected future economic conditions, and a 
compilation of public input received during the reassessment process to date.  

Both the Scoping Report and Draft Reassessment Report are available on the FORA website at www.fora.org.  
Printed copies of both reports are also available in the main libraries in Marina, Seaside and Monterey as well as at 
the FORA office at 920 2nd Avenue, Suite A in Marina off Imjin Parkway. Complementary copies of the reports on 
CD-ROM may be obtained in person at the FORA offices, or by mail upon request.    

To Submit Comments: Public comments about the Draft Reassessment Report can be provided at the FORA 
Board’s special meeting on Tuesday, October 30; by email to plan@fora.org; by FAX to (831) 883-3675; by visiting 
the FORA office; or by mail to: FORA, 920 2nd Avenue, Suite A, Marina CA 93933.   Comments received by 
Wednesday, November 7, will be included in the Draft Final Reassessment Report which is currently scheduled for 
presentation to the FORA Board on Friday, November 16.  Comments received after November 7 will be 
considered by the FORA Board on November 16 but will not be included in the written Draft Final Reassessment 
Report document. 

For More Information:  Come to the meeting on October 30; visit the FORA website at www.fora.org or contact 
Darren McBain at FORA, (831) 883-3672 or plan@fora.org. 

Si necesita informacion or traduccion en espanol, favor de llamar a Jonathan Garcia o Darren McBain a 
831-883-3672. 
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